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Splash and Dash Colour Run  
Dear Parents and Carers  

As you are aware the school is holding a Splash and Dash Colour Run on Thursday 8th August following our Bring 

Your Family to School Day. The “Splash” part of the run involves the use of a liquid colour being squirted at 

students’ shirts by teachers and the “Dash” part involves students running past bubble machines and bubble wands 

during the event.  

Please note, at no time during the event will water be thrown over the students to cause them to get 
saturated or overly wet, they may however have a dampness on their shirt from where the colour is 
squirted on them, if they participate in the colour event. 

Whilst all students will be participating in this whole school event, your permission to participate in the colour run 

with liquid colour and bubbles is required.  

Please note the following: 

 The liquid colour is made from non toxic corn flour and food dye. Food colour and water will also be used 

during the event. The bubbles are made from dishwashing liquid, water and food dye. 

 Students cannot participate in the colour run with the liquid if they are wearing school uniform. Students are 

invited to wear mufti clothing to school on the day. White clothing is preferred as this will highlight the 

colours used in the run. In most cases the colour will easily wash out of clothing however the school does 

not take any responsibility for colour stained clothes. 

 As part of our identified safety measures,  

o students have the option of running/walking the event without the use of colour and/or bubbles. 

Please identify below which event you wish for your child to participate in 

o teachers and other adults will be squirting the liquid colour at students shirts 

o sunglasses or goggles are preferred as an added safety measure to protect eyes from coloured 

powder 

o students are able to wear a disposable wet weather poncho above or under their clothing should 

parents be concerned of the shirt being a little damp from the colour 

o Splash and Dash Colour Run will be run from approximately 1:30pm – 3pm to ensure they are 

participating at the warmest part of the day for that time of year 

o should the weather be questionable on the day the event will be postponed to another day 

o whilst students will be going home directly after the event they are also able to bring a change of 

shirt  or towel for after the event 

 Parents are welcome to join their children in a combined parent/child run with or without colour after all 

classes have completed the run. 

 Although this is a school fundraiser through students gaining sponsorship, there is no cost to participate in 

the colour run on the day. 

 Students who do not return a permission note or arrive at school in uniform will automatically be placed in 

the non colour event.  

 This activity has the approval of the Principal. 
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Splash and Dash Colour Run  
Please return to class teacher by Friday 26th July 2019 

 

My Child …………………………………………………………of class…………………………….…………….   

The information provided is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, requirements and other health care related 
needs about your child who is currently enrolled at the school and who may participate in school excursions, sporting activities or other educational or 
school activities conducted by or in conjunction with Cambridge Park Public School.  
It will be used by the NSW Department of Education to assist planning, to support students, and to minimise risks when conducting school excursions, 
sporting or other school activities. 
Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external organisations 
who join with the school or are otherwise involved in the planning or delivery of the excursion, sporting or other school activity; and persons that may be 
called upon to provide health care treatment or other assistance during or as a consequence of such excursions or activities.  
A failure to provide the information may mean that your child can not participate in a particular excursion or school activity. In such circumstances the 
school will make available a sound alternative educational experience. 
Provision of this information will significantly assist the school in planning a safer educational activity.  It will be stored securely. If you have any 
concerns about provision of this information, please contact the school principal to discuss further. 
You may correct any personal information provided at any time by contacting the school office. 
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CAN participate in the CUA colour run on Thursday 8th August 2019 with the use of liquid colour 
and bubbles. 

OR 

CAN participate in the CUA colour run on Thursday 8th August 2019 with the use of bubbles only. 

 

CAN participate in the CUA colour run on Thursday 8th August 2019 without the use of liquid 
colour or bubbles. 

 

My son / daughter has the following special needs (please provide full details and include any relevant 
medical details) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I understand there is no cost for this activity. 

I understand that my child will receive medical treatment in the case of an emergency. 

IMPORTANT NOTE:   
When a medical practitioner has prescribed medication (including emergency medication) that will need to be administered 
during the excursion, parents are responsible for: 

 Bringing this need to the attention of the school. 
 Ensuring that the information is updated if it changes 
 Supplying the medication and any 'consumables' necessary for its administration in a timely way. 
 Collaborating with the school in working out arrangements for the supply and administration of the prescribed 

medication for the duration of the excursion. 
 For some excursions the school will ask you to supply the medication in a different way to what has been already 

been agreed to by school. You may be asked to supply an additional adrenaline auto injector (i.e. EpiPen®) for 
example. 

 The medication should be well within its expiry date. 
 

 

Signature        Date     
  Parent / Caregiver 
 


